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ATTENDANCE FOR W/B 12/03/18 

 

Reception Class                92.33%  

Year 1                  97.78%  

Year 2                  100% 

Year 3       96.55% 

Year 4                  96.67% 

Year 5       96.67% 

Year 6       93.10% 

 

Congratulations to Year 2 for the best attendance! 

 

GOOD SHEPHERD APPEAL  

  

The Good Shepherd Appeal takes place annually during 

Lent to raise money for the Hallam Caring Service which 

provides support and assistance to the needy in the 

Diocese.  This year to support the appeal we will be 

having a non-uniform day on Friday 23rd March – 50p 

donation per child.  Thank you for your support.  

SPRING TERM 2 – IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Wednesday 21st March 

Class Photographs 

9.00am Street Dance Club Performance 

3.00pm Lent Liturgy Year 5 

 

Thursday 22nd March 

9.00am Gymnastics Club Performance 

 

Friday 23rd March Good Shepherd Appeal 

Non-uniform day 

 

Thursday 29th March  

  3.00pm Stations of the Cross Liturgy Year 6 

 

Thursday 29th March 

School closes for Half Term Holiday 

 

Monday 16th April 

School opens for Summer Term 

 

Saturday 21st April – Christ the King Church 

Parish Get-Together Pie & Peas Night  

 

Parents, families and members of the parish are warmly 

invited to join us. 

 

 

 

 

STAFFING NEWS 

 

NEW ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER AND 

RECEPTION TEACHER 

 

We are delighted to announce that our new 

Assistant Headteacher, Miss Marsden, will be 

starting with us after Easter. Miss Marsden is an 

experienced teacher and leader who has already 

been working closely with St Joseph’s this year. 

Miss Marsden will be the Reception Class Teacher 

for the Summer Term.  

 

Miss Bilson has covered for us in Reception Class 

since October. We were very lucky to secure such a 

dedicated supply teacher and we are very grateful 

for all the hard work she has devoted to our school 

and children. Miss Bilson is moving on to a new 

school, and we wish her the very best for the 

future.  

 

MRS JUMP 

Congratulations to Mrs Jump and her husband on the 

news that they are expecting their first baby! Baby 

Jump is due in September.  
 

 

POLITE REMINDER BREAKFAST CLUB 

 

Breakfast is served until 8.15am - please ensure that 

your child arrives in time if they require a breakfast.  

Thank you. 

MARIE CURIE’S GREAT DAFFODIL APPEAL 

 

Last week’s ‘Let’s go yellow’ non-uniform day we raised a 

total of £89.21 for the appeal. 

 

Thank you so much for your support. 
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